Sabrina Robertson

From: Vicki Cannon <vcannon@votenassau.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2020 10:18 AM

To: Sabrina Robertson

Cc Scott Miller; Missy Minton; Kassy Jackson; Iwilkinson@votenassau.com; Vicki Cannon
Subject: RE: Facility Use in March

Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Due By: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 4:00 PM

Flag Status: Flagged

Good morning!

This will confirm that we will have all of the voting equipment out of the BOCC Chambers and it will be set back up for
the BOCC meeting before 7:00 a.m. on March 18", Thank you all for your cooperation in allowing us to use the BOCC
Chambers. Please let me know if we can assist in any way. Have a wonderful day!

Vicke P. Cannon

Supervisor of Elections of Nassau County

96135 Nassau Place, Suite 3, Yulee, Florida 32097

Direct: 904.491.7500 | Toll Free: 1.866.260.4301 | Fax: 904.432.1400

vcannon@votenassau.com | www.votenassau.com | Facebook | Twitter | Newsletter Sign Up

Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records
request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. -- F.S. 668.6076

Conforme a la legislacién de Florida, las direcciones de correo electrénico son registros publicos. Si no desea que su correo
electrénico se divulgue como respuesta a una solicitud de registros publicos, no envie un correo electrénico a esta entidad. En su
lugar, péngase en contacto con esta oficina por teléfono o por escrito. -- F.S. 668.6076

From: Sabrina Robertson <srobertson@nassaucountyfl.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2020 9:31 AM

To: Vicki Cannon <vcannon@votenassau.com>

Subject: Facility Use in March

Hi Ms. Cannon,

Your memo indicates that you will be utilizing the Chambers from March 5= — March 18+ The memo also references the
need to cancel or reschedule the March 9» BOCC Meeting, however the Board also has a regularly scheduled BOCC
Meeting on March 18». Would you please confirm that SOE will actually be cleared out of the room the evening of the
17w and that the BOCC can still have their meeting on the 18+?

Thank you.

Sabrina Robertson
Administrative Manager




96135 Nassau Place, Suite 6
Yulee, FL 32097

Phone: (904) 530-6010

Fax: (904) 321-5784

PLEASE NOTE MY SUITE NUMBER HAS CHANGED!

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a
public records request, please do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, please contact this office by phone or in
writing.




